
 

Public Notice 
Street tree consultation 

 

 
Notice is given under S115 of the Environment Act 2021 and 96A of the 
Highways Act 1980 that this street tree is considered for removal.  
 
Following a professional inspection from the Arboricultural team, the tree 
located at: Side of 67 Station Road, West Horndon, Brentwood CM13 3TW  
 
Has been identified for removal to prevent or alleviate damage to 
property or the Highway. 
 
To comment on this consultation please visit www.essexhighways.org/street-
tree-consultations or scan the QR code below. 
 
This consultation is known as BRE14426. 
 
After 28 days, the consultation will close, and a decision will be published 
online. 
 
Date of Notice: Wednesday, 25 September 2024. 

 
 
 
The Arboricultural Team at Essex County Council.  
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